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PUBLIC NOTICE

CLOSURE OF CASHIERS’ UNITS

The Board of Inland Revenue wishes to advise the public that the

CASHIERS’ UNITS

will be closed on

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2020

and
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2020

AT 11:00A.M.

These Offices are:
IRD Tower, Government Campus Plaza
Regional Offices (San Fernando and Tobago)
All District Revenue Offices

Please Ensure That All Payment Due Are Made Early!

The Board apologises for any inconvenience caused.




